
UPLIFTING NEWS

On the Cover: Left: Mary Beth Petrick, dietitian, 
shows off her new portion plates, diabetes 
cookbooks, and food counters that she purchased 
with her mini grant. These items assist her patients 
in understanding how to navigate through their 
new diet and way of life.
Right: Kathy Kiene, occupational therapy, donated 
12 new, wipeable pillows to replace old or missing 
pillows on 2East. Thank you, Kathy!

CURRENT FUNDING NEEDS
+ Bicycle helmets for ER—$300

+ SANE camera—$29,000

+ Food for staff—Call Brittney to coordinate

+ 70% tax credits for the cath lab are still available!
We have $12,547.70 remaining. Contact Annika or
Brittney if you’re interested.

UPCOMING EVENTS
+ Physician Lunch & Learn - October 1, 2020, 12:15pm 
- 1:00pm. Learn about our new service line, William
Newton Interventional Radiology, and meet Dr. S.
Kumar Reddy. See page 4 for more info.

	

CONNECT DURING COVID
WNHF Bi-Weekly Newsletter  |  Volume #1  |  Issue #12  |  September 17, 2020

MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR

CONTACT US
         Annika  |  foundationdir@wnmh.org  |  620-222-6276		 Brittney  |  brittney.carson@wnmh.org  |  620-222-6275

Annika Morris, WNHF Director

It is an understatement to say that this has been a 
tough year for everyone, which is why we still wanted 
to have our annual Gala to look forward to. We are 
excited to connect with as many of you as possible 
for this year’s virtual Gala on Saturday, October 10—
we will miss you very much in person. Since this is the 
first year we have used an online platform, we are still 
learning as we go. We appreciate your patience 
during this interesting time. Please feel free to call 
or email Brittney or myself any time with questions 
or concerns about using the online platform to order 
tickets, add-ons, etc.
—we are here to 
serve you!

GALA 2020: MASKERADE
October 10, 2020, 7:00pm - 8:00pm. 
TODAY IS THE LAST DAY TO RSVP IF YOU WANT 
CATERED FOOD FOR YOUR WATCH PARTY. If you miss 
the deadline, no worries! You still have until Friday, October 
2 to purchase single tickets or parties of two. You can also 
purchase add-ons until October 2 (i.e. cinnamon rolls for 
the next morning, Matt Berthot singing at your home, and 
more)! Add-ons will be available beginning September 18. 
Find more info on page 3



WILLIAM NEWTON HOSPITAL EXPANDS ORTHOPEDICS, SPORTS MEDICINE 
The roster of surgeons at William Newton Hospital in Winfield has been growing in connection to the recent expansion of the H. 
L. Snyder Medical Foundation Surgery Center. “The surgery center expansion furthers our vision to increase access to specialty 
care in the communities we serve,” William Newton Hospital CEO Ben Quinton stated. “William Newton Hospital has become the 
most comprehensive and advanced in surgical care in our four-county service area.”
WILLIAM NEWTON ORTHOPAEDICS
In the fall of 2019, William Newton Hospital partnered with Advanced Orthopaedic Associates, PA, the largest orthopedic group 
in Wichita, to open William Newton Orthopaedics located at the Winfield Healthcare Center.
Kenneth Jansson, MD, board certified by the American Board of Orthopedic Surgery with a subspecialty in orthopedic sports 
medicine, was the first to hold clinic hours at the office and specializes in knee surgery. He is also the director of orthopedic sports 
medicine for Via Christi Health Systems. Dr. Jansson sees patients in Winfield on Fridays.
Shortly after, Phillip Hagan, MD, board certified by the American Board of Orthopedic Surgery, began seeing patients at William 
Newton Orthopaedics every other Wednesday. He specializes in shoulder surgery and sports medicine.
In June, William Newton Orthopaedics added a third specialist from AOA, Harry Morris, MD. Board certified by the American 
Board of Orthopedic Surgery with a subspecialty in hand surgery, Dr. Morris is also a clinical assistant professor at the University 
of Kansas School of Medicine Residency Training Program. He visits Winfield one Wednesday per month.
Thomas Hendricks, MD, is board certified by the American Board of Orthopedic Surgery in general orthopedic surgery (part 
1). Dr. Hendricks began seeing patients at the Winfield Healthcare Center in July and specializes in total joint reconstruction and 
revision including hip and knee. He will begin performing surgeries at WNH in October.
WILLIAM NEWTON FOOT & ANKLE
Last December, the providers and staff at Walnut Valley Foot Specialists became part of the William Newton Hospital network of 
clinics forming William Newton Foot & Ankle.
Thomas Lyman, DPM, started practicing in Winfield in 2014. Two years later, Anthony Elliott, DPM, joined the practice. Located at 
the Physicians Pavilion, William Newton Foot & Ankle offers nonsurgical 
and surgical solutions ranging from orthotic arch supports, injections 
and shockwave therapy, to reconstructive foot and ankle surgery.
As the region’s only full-time practicing podiatrists, Drs. Lyman and 
Elliott serve Cowley, Sumner, Chautauqua, Elk, Harper, and Kay 
counties. An outreach clinic is also offered in Wellington at Sumner 
County Family Care Center.
NEW EQUIPMENT
To improve the efficiency of cases, new state-of-the-art equipment was 
purchased in August. The hospital added a GE Elite OEC MiniView C-Arm 
with radiographic capabilities. It is used during surgical and orthopedic 
procedures. Operated by the surgeon, the imaging equipment improves 
efficiency and safety. It uses less radiation, protecting patients and 
staff, and saves approximately 20 minutes per case. Lindsey King, RN, 
operating room manager, discussed another benefit, “The mini c-arm 
allows us to have imaging immediately available without interrupting 
the radiology schedule.” Of the surgery center expansion, King said 
having operating rooms closer to the post-anesthesia care unit has 
enhanced patient care. “It’s helped us become more efficient with our 
surgery schedule. Patients are now recovering within the surgery center, 
which helps with patient safety and privacy.” She added the outpatient 
infusion clinic has grown since moving into the surgery center. “Being 
in this new space allows us to accommodate these patients’ needs so 
they don’t have to drive to Wichita for treatment.” 
Each of these physicians is accepting new patients. For William Newton 
Orthpaedics, call 620-222-6249 and for William Newton Foot & Ankle, 
call 620-221-4443. Find more information at www.wnhcares.org/staff.

Above: Dr. Lyman uses the new mini c-arm during a 
foot surgery. Dr. Lyman commented during surgery 
that having the imaging equipment in the room not 
only saves time during each case, but limits the amount 
of people needed in the room and improves flow and 
communication during surgeries.
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WILLY’S CARE CAB UPDATE
Branding is done (thanks to Cardinal Sign LLC) and we only have a few 
more things to check off before we can start offering a safe shuttle option 
around campus for our patients. Stay tuned for more updates!
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THANK YOU, JUDY!
In May, Judy Hefley donated a new laptop 
and a laptop cart for use in the pain & 
eye clinics. The laptop cart arrived earlier 
this month and Judy stopped by to help 
place the plaque. The cart is now in use 

and is greatly 
a p p r e c i a t e d 
by nurses like 
Shirley and 
Susan. Thank 
you, Judy, for 
your wonderful 
donation and 
for making the 
work day a little 
bit easier for our 
team!

PTO DRIVE
WNHF is currently hosting a PTO Drive 
offering employees an opportunity 
to give extra or unused PTO in the 
form of a donation to the foundation. 
This year’s goal is 500 hours of PTO. 
The drive started today, and in just 
two hours employees gave 250 PTO 
hours! Stay tuned for the final tally!



benefitingpresenting virtual venue

maskeradeGala 2020

a virtual experience

10.10.2020
Seven to eight o’clock in � e evening

from the comfort of home

share your virtual gala experience: #galarona2020share your virtual gala experience: #galarona2020

view the gala from the comfort of 

your own home or join a watch party. 

auctions, video, and entertainment 

will be livestreamed at: 

event.gives/wnhf2020event.gives/wnhf2020

how it works

ticket options
Individual ticket � $25

access to the livestream & 

bidding platform

Pa� y of two � $225
Two tickets, party in a box, meat & 

cheese tray from wswco.

 Pa� y of four � $500
four tickets, party in a box, six 

appetizers & one dessert delivered to 

your door (four portions each)

   pa� y of ten � $1250
ten tickets, party in a box, six appetizers 

& one dessert delivered, to your door (ten 

portions each)

silent &  
live auctions
You'll receive an auction preview 

link on 9.18.20. the silent auction 

opens on 10.5.20. On the evening of 

the gala, auctioneer rick hopper 

will conduct a livestream auction. 

pay online via card or check/invoice.

purchase tickets 
by 9.17.20

visit event.gives/wnhf2020event.gives/wnhf2020 
to purchase tickets &add-ons

your `party in a box` includes 

custom masks, party favors 

& decorations, programs, & 

wswco. wine for each person 

in your party.

pa� y in a box

www.event.gives/wnhf2020


Lunch & Learn 
physician

Thurs., october 1Thurs., october 1
1215 - 13001215 - 1300
Physicians Pavilion  Physicians Pavilion  
Assembly roomAssembly room

dr. Reddydr. Reddy dr. Brewerdr. Brewer dr. schmaltzdr. schmaltz

William Newton HospitalWilliam Newton Hospital introduces 

a new service line, William Newton William Newton 

Interventional radiologyInterventional radiology, in 

partnership with Kansas Imaging Kansas Imaging 

ConsultantsConsultants. While you enjoy a 

lunch on us, Learn about the 

procedures available and meet 

Dr. Reddy.

william newton william newton 
Interventional RadiologyInterventional Radiology

Primary provider: 
S. Kumar Reddy, MDS. Kumar Reddy, MD

Also: 
Nicholas M. Brewer. MDNicholas M. Brewer. MD
Robert A. Schmaltz, MDRobert A. Schmaltz, MD

Please RVSP by Friday, September 25 Please RVSP by Friday, September 25 
620-222-6202 or brandy.cuevas@wnmh.org


